
 

 
 

 

        
 

          
  

  

 

 

           
        

                 
   

 

 

January 2019 

Work starts at Blaxland Road and First Avenue, 
Eastwood 
The NSW Government is upgrading the Blaxland Road and First Avenue 
intersection. This work will ease congestion and improve traffic flow, travel times and 
road safety. 

Roads and Maritime Services will be widening First Avenue around Ryedale Road to lengthen the 
left hand turn bay from First Avenue onto Blaxland Road. 

We are also changing the lane markings on Blaxland Road to create a second right turning lane 
onto First Avenue. 
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Our work schedule Contact 

We will be working for up to five nights a If you have any questions please contact 
week for 100 shifts between Monday 21 our delivery partner Ward Civil on 1300 919 
January and the end of November, weather 508 or projects@wardcivil.com.au. 
permitting. 

For more information on Roads and 
Our work hours will be between 7am and Maritime projects, visit rms.nsw.gov.au. 
6pm Monday to Friday, Saturday between 
8am and 1pm and between 6pm and 7am Thank you for your patience during this 
Sunday to Friday. We will not be working important work. 
on public holidays. 

Explanation of our work schedule 

We have designed our work schedule so the intersection upgrade can be completed as quickly as 
possible, limiting the impact on the local community. Work will be carried out during the day and at 
night to minimise traffic disruption and reduce health and safety risks to the workers. 

If you have any questions or concerns about the night work schedule, please contact Ward Civil by 
Thursday 31 January at projects@wardcivil.com.au, 1300 919 508 or PO Box 1067 North Ryde BC 
1670. 

You will be kept informed as work progresses with updates and you will be notified of any changes to 
our work schedule. 

How will the work affect you? 

There may be some noise and disruption associated with this work including project vehicle 
movements, concreting and moving equipment. We will make every effort to minimise noise and 
disruption, for example, completing nosier tasks by midnight. We will also be providing residents with 
respite during prolonged night work. 

Traffic changes 

There will be temporary traffic changes during our work hours to ensure the work zone is safe. 

Please keep to speed limits and follow signs and traffic controller directions. For the latest traffic 
updates, you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW app. 
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https://livetraffic.com

